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May 28, 1976

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Laura:

Barbara and I are hosting a dinner party on Thursday 
June 17, 7:00 p.m. at the Inn of Loretto in Santa Fe 
New Mexico, and would very much like to have you 
join us.

As you may or may not know, I have been very in­
volved with the Boy Scouts and the Philmont Scout 
Ranch together with Nat Owings and Bob McKinney.
We would like to share with you some of the great 
things the Scouts are doing right here in the state 
of New Mexico.

I hope that you will be able to schedule a visit 
to the Philmont Scout Ranch sometime this summer 
to have a quick look at the facilities. I have 
asked Vince Bradley of the Boy Scout staff to 
be in touch with you and to arrange transportation 
to and from the ranch for a one or two day trip. 
Several individuals have volunteered the use of 
their corporate aircraft and the Scouts have an 
excellent landing strip on the ranch.

Looking forward to seeing you.

Sincerely,


